
St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Association 
SPCC Happy Hour Gathering 
23 September, 2016 (Friday) 
at Club Fly, Ice House Street 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Alumni,   
 
Following the great success of the Young Alumni Summer Gathering on 12 August, 2016 
where we had a record high of 290 attendees, we would like to keep the ball rolling and 
welcome you all at our next Happy Hour Gathering on 23 September (Friday) at Club Fly. 
 
It will be a pleasant and relaxing opportunity to re-connect with old friends and meet new 
ones from the SPCC family. 
 
Details of the upcoming gathering are as follows: 
  
Venue:   Club Fly, G/F, 24-30 Ice House Street, Central, Hong Kong 
 
Date:   23 September 2016 (Friday) 
 
Time:   6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
  
Cost:    SPCCAA Life member: HK$200 
    SPCCAA Non-life member: HK$350 
     
Payment method:  To secure a place, please send a cheque together with the attached 

return slip by [x]. 
 
 Alternatively, we accept cash payment on the day of the gathering. 

However, please note that there is a strict “pay at the door” policy and 
all attendees – whether eating/drinking or not – are required to make 
the relevant payment. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you! 
 
 
Andrew Luk 
Chairman 
SPCC Alumni Association 



 
 
SPCCAA Happy Hour at Club Fly (23 September 2016) 
 
To:  St. Paul’s Co-educational College Alumni Association Limited 
    33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong 
    Tel: 2877-2885   Fax: 2522-2255   
 
 

Name: __________________________(English)_____________________(Chinese)  

Year of Graduation: ___________________   

Telephone No: _______________________  

Fax No.: ____________________________ 

Email address:  _____________________________________________________ 

Address:   _____________________________________________________ 

  _____________________________________________________ 

Number of alumni/guests attending: _______  

Total amount payable: ______________ 

 


